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Senator Marise Payne
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Dear Senator Payne

Thank you for your letter of 27 November 2003 concerning the outcomes from the September
Meeting of the Sydney Airport Community Forum (SACF).

I note that SACF has forwarded its submission on the Master Plan to the Sydney Airport
Corporation Ltd.  Thank you for the copy attached for my information.

As advised in my letter of 15 September 2003, I have noted SACF Members’ continuing
concerns regarding Airservices Australia’s proposal to relocate of the Terminal Control Unit
(TCU) and I understand that the matter can be discussed in more detail at the next SACF
meeting.

With regard to amendments to the Airservices Australia Ministerial Direction on LTOP, I
would expect any amendments to the Direction would arise from the current Review of
LTOP.

Thank you for advising me of the outcomes of the last SACF meeting.

Yours sincerely

JOHN ANDERSON

Signed by Minister 5 December 2003


